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From: Carmela Mazzone‐Rae    
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 11:03 AM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] G Group Major Mackenzie High Rise proposal 
 

Good day,  
I am a tax paying citizen of Vaughan, living in the Major Mackenzie & Weston Rd area. I have been a resident 
of this area for almost 20 years.  The recent proposal to build 5 high rise apartment buildings at the corner of 
Weston & Major Mack has me deeply concerned, angered and worried. 
 
This proposal CANNOT go through.  Having spoken to many of my neighbors and people in the area, we all 
agree that the reason we moved to this area was to live in a family oriented, quiet suburb outside Toronto. I pay 
tax dollars for this purpose.  Our area is becoming over run with too many cars and too many accidents at the 
traffic lights on Major Mack.  It's grid lock every single day.  I implore the city to not move forward with this 
development.  Instead offer a compromising solution of low-rise (4 story) building or town homes like they 
built at Major Mack & Hwy 400 when the Boat business was there.   
 
It is my sincerest hope that my valid concerns as a tax paying citizen will be heard and considered.  
 
Thank you, 
Carmela Mazzone Rae 
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